
CITY OF ABILENE

Cancellation Notice

City of Abilene
Board of Adjustment

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Adjustments Meeting scheduled
for Tuesday, August, 10, 2021, has been cancelled.

CERTIFICATION

I hereby certify that the above cancellation notice was posted on the bulletin board of
City Hall on August 6, 2021, at 10:10a.m.

Shawna Atkinson, TRMC, CMC

City Secretary


